September 12, 2022
Kathleen Taylor
775-813-8977
KmTaylor343@gmail.com

Dear Chairman Velto:

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the City of Reno Planning
Commission as the Al-large representative and the Truckee Meadows Regional
Planning Agency. It has been a pleasure working with you and my colleagues.
Thank you for the opportunity and | look forward to working with you. Please call
or email with any questions.

Kind regards,

Kathleen Taylor





